
Parents Council 
Scoil Mhuire Gan Smál                                                                                                               
 

 

 
October 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 

Let’s put the FUN back into FUNdraising!!! 

 
We are delighted to be reintroducing a fun and simple fundraising initiative called…… 

 
 

  

”Split the Pot” 
 
 
 
 
 

Your children will be bringing home their first “Split the Pot” envelope this, and every, Friday 
afternoon.  We would ask you to simply write either your child’s name or your family’s name and a 
contact number onto the envelope and place €2 into the envelope and seal.  Children will bring 
their “Split the Pot” envelopes to school on a Monday morning and place it into the “pot”. 
 
Pupils in 6th class have kindly volunteered to utilise “Split the Pot” as a learning opportunity. They 
will count and record the takings of which 50% will be automatically given to the school to be used 
for school expenses. The remaining 50% will be placed back “into the pot” and a draw will take 
place at 2:00pm on a Friday afternoon.  A student representative will be chosen to draw the winner, 
starting with the Junior Infants class on Week One. Our “Split the Pot” winner will be announced 
on the Friday afternoon and a text sent to the mobile number written on the envelope with the 
amount they have won.  The winners will also be included in our school newsletters.  In the event 
the “Pot” is brimming, Parents Council Committee will use their discretion and may choose to draw 
two winners on that particular week. 
 
Every Sunday evening you will receive a text from the school reminding you to bring in your “Split 
the Pot” envelopes.  You might like to enter more than once as relatives or other family members 
might like to be included in the draw.  Additional envelopes can be obtained from the class teacher 
or the school office when attended. 
 
We trust that you will enthusiastically support and enjoy this new fun fundraiser and we look 
forward to “Splitting the Pot” with you. 
 
With thanks 
 
Aisling O’ Dwyer- Chairperson  Sinead Boland- Treasurer    Catherine Hyland - Secretary 


